
Year 5 and 6 Easter Homework Tasks 

Here are some crafts to have a go at over the Easter Break (we know eggs are currently hard to get 

hold of). We hope you all enjoy spending lots of time with your families, remember to get fresh air 

and exercise everyday and carry on helping your grown ups as much as you can. Maybe you could 

offer to Spring Clean a room in the house, and e-mail us a picture: 

homework@stbenedicts.cheshire.sch.uk    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Most importantly stay safe. We miss you lots.  

Happy Easter to you all from the Upper Key Stage 

Two Team. 

Miss Broderick, Mrs Bancroft, Mrs Willet, Mrs 

Browne and Mrs Almond  
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